PO Box 353
Moffat, CO 81143

719-256-4538

TOWN OF MOFFAT | EST. 1311

August 15, 2024
To: Town of Moffat Active Voters and property owners
Subject: Notice of Tabor Mail Ballot Election November 5, 2024

Be advised that Moffat Board of Trustees will be holding a Tabor Mail Ballot Special Election
this year in November to determine whether the Town of Moffat shall replace its current excise
tax with a new regulated marijuana business license tax of $2000 annually on all retail marijuana
cultivation business license renewals within the Town of Moffat effective January 1, 2025 and
whether all revenues derived from such tax be collected and spent, as a voter approved revenue
change, notwithstanding any revenue or expenditure limitations contained in Article X, Section
20, of the Colorado Constitution, Article 1 of Title 29, Colorado Revised Statutes or any other
law. Public review is as follows.

Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 6PM - First reading of Ballot Language seeking public feedback.

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 6PM - Second reading of Ballot Language seeking vote of approval
from Board of Trustees.
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